
 

 

Thursday, September 26, 2019 
 

 
Picture Day on Friday 
Students we want to remind you that it's picture day on Friday  
 
Cell Phone Reminders 
Students are reminded to have their cell phones stored in their locker throughout the day. There is no cell  
phone use during Nutrition Break or Lunch and your safest and best solution is to keep your cell phone in your 
locker. The whole school community appreciates your understanding and your cooperation. 
 
Who Cares? WE DO! 
The day has arrived!  If you want to make this world a better place for someone else, we need you! 
Come and join HILLCREST CARES!  We will be meeting in Mrs. Ngo's room, Room 164, at lunch TODAY! 
Bring your lunch and see you soon! 
 
 

 
Recycling & Litter Duty is Mrs. Gallello.   

Blue Team is on Supervision and Staff Room Cleanup. 
 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 


